
ISLE AU HAUT HISTORICAL COLLECTIONS MEETING 
 

Tuesday, September 7, 2011 
Revere Memorial Hall  

 
President Harold van Doren called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm.  Members 
present were Marie Hamly, Harold van Doren, Libby Eustis, Fred Eustis, Pat Cole, 
Brenda Clark and Margaret Snell. 
 
The group met to discuss and finalize a set of Bylaws for the Society.  After many 
questions and suggestions, upon motion duly made and seconded, it was VOTED: 
To accept the Bylaws for the Isle au Haut Historical Society. 
 
Harold thanked everyone who had worked on producing this document and 
noted that a copy would be available at Revere Memorial Library. 
 
There being no further business, either old or new, upon motion duly made and 
seconded, it was VOTED: To adjourn. 
 
Adjourned accordingly at 2:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Marie Hamly, Secretary 


